From: James Westring [mailto:james@westringconstruction.com]

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 5:58 PM

To: Fruhling, William

Subject: Three contributing buildings in Langdon St. Historic District proposed for demolition

Bill,
Please — leave them be for restoration and rehabilitation. Thanks.

James Westring, CR, GCP
Westring Construction, LLC
4617 Dovetail Drive

Suite 8

Madison, WI 53704
608.441.5435 office
608.441.2473 fax
608.334.0711 cellular

Please visit us at http://www.westringconstruction.com/why choose us.php
Look for improvements in the future for a customer portal on my website with on-line payment options!

Follow us on ﬁ facebook E twitter. remodelwestring blog
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